
Hello, 

My shop, Quilty Pleasures, just completed our fourth annual retreat for 

26 quilters at Camelot and I wanted to give your our feedback on the entire experience. 

First of all I want to offer the highest praise of Anne-Marie McDiarmid. She was 

professional, responsive and detail-oriented and welcoming throughout the planning 

process for the event. We were able to walk into the set-up for the event confident that 

our needs were well understood and accommodated. Anne-Marie's organizing abilities 

were evident throughout the weekend and we enjoyed a seamless event. We had a 

number of dietary restrictions among the participants, and Anne-Marie was very 

effective in communicating these to the chef. We enjoyed excellent service also from 

Melissa and Josh. 

We could tell from the first course of the first meal (we had 2 dinners, 

2 breakfasts and 2 lunches) that something revolutionary had happened in the Camelot 

kitchen, and the culinary delights just kept on coming.  

Chef Laurier understands that we eat first with our eyes, and all his plates and buffets 

were beautiful. He followed through with sophisticated and refined flavour combinations 

and perfect pairings of side dishes. The food arrived at the table piping hot. The quality 

of the food is simply head and shoulders above anything we have had in the past and 

we thank Chef Laurier and his staff. 

The improvement on all fronts was so outstanding that we wanted to be sure you were 

aware of our appreciation. We have booked another day event for 20 people in April 

and reserved the weekend event for 2014, and Camelot will certainly be our first choice 

for any other events that we plan. The participants in the event were all so impressed 

that they will undoubtedly be recommending Camelot to their friends planning parties 

and weddings as well. 

Speaking as the wife of a member, I confess I was not excited about dining at Camelot 

in previous years, but I will certainly be suggesting frequent visits to the dining room this 

summer. 

Sincerely, 

Leslie Burtch 



 


